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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE

To all our PJP readers,

Again I would like to invite all of you to read and enjoy the 
Philippine Journal of Pathology. This journal does not provide 
only a space for new knowledge in pathology but this gives 
you also an opportunity to critique, debate and create 
dialogue charge to what you have read in other internationally 
distributed journals.

As we all know, this is an e-based publication which makes 
this possible for us to be intertwined with each other and be 
directly involved in continuing knowledge construction.

Our vision is to create a high-quality publication that will 
be relevant, challenging, and inclusive of a diverse range 
of perspectives, including pathology residents, researchers, 
diplomates and fellows undergoing subspecialty trainings, 
and consultant pathologists who are in academe and 
who are interested in doing researches. The PJP welcomes 
original researches, case reports, reviews of the literature, 
critical commentaries, case studies, book reviews, and even 
works-in progress. 

Our gratitude goes to the editors for excellently continuing 
this project. We are most delighted that you are joining us 
as readers, but we will be more than grateful if you join us 
as contributors.

Thank you and enjoy our Philippine Journal of Pathology.

Bernadette R. Espiritu, MD, FPSP, MMHoA, MIAC
President, Philippine Society of Pathologists, Inc.


